
Notice No.203 Date: 16.08.2424

This is to notify for general information of all concerned that the college will remain closed on

17.O8.2O24 and 19.08.2024 on account of the Fresher's Welcome Programme and Lunch Programme

held on 16.A8.2A24 and Raksha Bandhan (Rakhi Purnima) respectively.

All concerned will please note.
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(Dr, Mausumi Ba

Principal & Secretary
Mahishadal Girls' College
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